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Memo No. 24-Exam Date:8.05.2014

State Level NTSE .2014

Notice

Those candidates who have cleared the State Level NTSE ,2014 and have not 
received their admit cards till date for the 2nd Level NTSE,2014 conducted by 
NCERT,New Delhi on 11.05.2014(Sunday) are advised by NCERT to take print 
of the blank Admit Card uploaded along with the instructions in the NCERT's 
website www.ncert.nic.in and duly fill up as per instruction._AII such 
candidates may appear at the Examination Centre if they have their names in 
the list of the candidates available with the Centre Superintendent of the 
School and the Liaison Officer of the State. If they find any difficulty, they may 
call NCERT at NTSS Cell's Phone Number.011-26560464.
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